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A message form Mrs. Woan: 
 
What a great week we have had. Children are settled in their new classes and some have found a new sense 
of confidence! A lot of children have been very tired tough, so please can we have early bedtimes so that your 
child is ready for a full day of learning. Reading books should be coming home now, we hope you are enjoying 
sharing the stories children bring home for you to read to them. PLEASE look after the books. Any 
lost/damaged books will be changed for £5.00 per book. 
Have a lovely weekend. 

BOB’s 
Book of Brilliance 

The BoB book has been super 
busy during the last two weeks. 

 
Aidon, Harry, Jenson in 

Kingfishers for brilliant writing. 
 

Malaya and Beth in Dragonflies 
for independent work. 

 
Cristiano in Kingfishers for all 

increased amount of work. 
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Shining stars awards this week 

for best work go to: 

Ladybirds:  Scarlett 

Honeybees:  Riley 

Butterflies:   Luna 

Owls:   Rowan 

Kingfishers:  Jenson 
Dragonflies:  Sienna 

 

 

 

Truthfulness is our current 

school value 

Ladybirds:  Emily  

Honeybees:  Freddie 

Butterflies:  Layla 

Owls:   Zara 

Kingfishers:   Olivia 

Dragonflies:   Marlene 
 

“Guide me in your truth and 

teach me, for you are God my 

saviour’ Psalm 25:5 

 

 

 

Winter Foot Wear 

 

Some parents have 

asked if it is okay for 

children to wear boots 

instead of shoes in winter.  

 

This is fine as long as they 

are fully black and flat. 

  

NO jewellery can be worn in 

school.  

This means: 

NO EARRINGS at all 

even if they are covered up 

with a plaster. Mrs. Woan will 

take any earrings out from 

children’s ears or ring 

parents to come and 

remove them. 
 

The PTFA are a valuable team 

of volunteers who raise money 

to support our children. Last 

year they paid for lots of treats 

including the coaches so 

children could go a school trips; 

saving parents £10.00 per child. 

 

We want this to continue but 

need your help. 

Please see Mrs. Woan who will 

put you in touch with the 

volunteer group. 
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Diary Dates 
 

 

4th October Open Day for new 

admissions 2023 parents 

 

School Disco 6th October 3.30-

5pm 

 

Autumn Theme day 6th 

October-everyday gets a 

raffle ticket 

 

Parent/Teacher Meetings 19th 

October 2.30-7pm 

 

Harvest Festival Assembly 

Friday 21st October 9.30 am AT 

CHURCH.  

 

 

Half Term-Monday  24th 

October-Friday 28th. 

Just another 

reminder about water 

bottles! 

 

Only water is allowed 

in the children’s water 

bottles UNLESS you 

have a medical 

exemption. If this is 

the case, it needs to 

be discussed with 

Mrs. Woan and 

medical evidence is 

required.  

 

Autumn Theme Day 

Thursday 6th October 
 
We are having an Autumn 
theme day with a special 
school lunch! 
Please sign up if your child 
usually has packed lunches. It 
is FREE. 
 
Also EVERY child who attends 
school that day gets a raffle 
ticket for a prize draw! 
 

 

Orphanage Appeal 

 

Mrs Barber and her husband are travelling to Zambia, to a village called 

Choma where they will be doing some voluntary work for an orphanage. 

The orphanage has 150 children in it from babies up to 13 year olds. They 

are desperate for children’s underwear, warm socks and jumpers. Can 

you spare anything which is clean and in good condition? 

If so we are collecting at school for a couple of weeks. 

 
 

 


